
NEWS RELEASE 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

JONESVILLE STREET PAVING PROJECTS 

 

The City of Jonesville will soon begin two street paving projects. 

 

A project to repave Jermaine Street and Jonesville Road from US-12/Chicago Street to the west 

City Limit will begin on May 7, 2018.  The project is expected to be completed by June 30, 2018. 

 

During the project, all of the existing asphalt pavement will be pulverized.  The base will be 

graded and new asphalt installed.  Some asphalt and concrete driveway approaches will be 

replaced, as well. 

 

The streets will be closed to through-traffic during the duration of the project.  Motorists are 

advised to seek alternate routes and to obey the posted detour. 

 

Also, a project to repave Adrian Street from Maumee Street to the east City Limit will begin on 

June 11, 2018.  The project is expected to be completed by June 30, 2018. 

 

During the project, a layer of the existing asphalt pavement will be removed and a new layer of 

asphalt will be added.   

 

The street will remain open to at least one lane of traffic during the project.  Motorists are 

advised to expect delays during construction and are asked to please be cautious when 

travelling through the construction zone.   

 

Street construction is weather dependent and the project schedule may change in the event of 

rain. 

 

Please contact City Hall at (517) 849-2104 or DPW Superintendent Mike Kyser at (517) 849-

9772 with any questions or concerns. 

 

### 

 

Contact Information: 

Jeff Gray, City Manager 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

(517) 849-2104 

(517) 849-9037 fax 

manager@jonesville.org  


